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School Newsletter
Term 2 Week 10 2024

Kia ora Koutou.
As Term 2 draws to a conclusion, I would like to take the opportunity to thank everyone for their
support in many different ways during Term 2.
Term 2 has been a fabulous term here at Southbrook, with every tamariki adding to their 3 Kete.
I hope that you can join us for our end of term celebration on Friday beginning 1:45.

PB4L Celebrations
Our PB4L focus this week is ‘I am responsible for nourishing my brain with what makes it grow
and by avoiding my triggers while seeking my glimmers’

Ask your child what nourishes their brain.😊
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Celebrating Southbrook Superstars…
Kete Kids…
Tamariki who have been consistently adding to their Three Kete

Alexia, you have grown so much in confidence this term. We love seeing
your bravery as you try new things. You have a wonderful sense of humour
and fun spirit which others are drawn to. Your perseverance in your learning
has meant that you are continuously adding to your 3 kete. He whetū koe!

Arya, thank you for being such a kind and considerate friend. Your
Knowledge Kete is going from strength to strength with all your hard mahi.
We love the way you embrace challenges with new learning concepts and
give everything a go! You are a treasure.

Ollie, we are loving seeing your Kete Strength of leadership develop by
being a positive role model to others. You also show empathy and kindness
towards your peers and Kaiako, through your words and actions. You work
hard in your learning and are respectful to everyone. Keep being you Ollie,
a Southbrook star!

Devon, you are such a shining star in Te Awa! Your enthusiasm and passion
for learning is a real strength that enables your Knowledge Kete to flourish.
You are very genuine and thoughtful in your interactions with others, always
there ready to support and lend a helping hand. Thank you for everything
you do, your positivity is a joy to be around!

Aroha, we can see how hard you try with your school work. We love seeing
your new found independence and the way that you give everything a go.
You are always doing the right thing and are such a good friend. You are a
valuable part of our Aoraki team, we are glad that you are a part of our
Learning Space!

Reminders…
● End of term assembly this Friday 1:45 pm.
● Term 3 begins Monday 22 July. Please see our Term 3 planner below.



Whānau meetings are for everyone on Tuesday 23 July AND Thursday 25 July. Mrs Brophy’s
whānau have a different time to meet. Information was emailed to all families two weeks ago.
Please book by following this link -
www.schoolinterviews.co.nz and enter the password vzxxu

School on both these days will finish at 1:45pm. However, if you are unable to collect your child at
this time, they will be supervised in the hall until 3:00pm.
Please complete this QUESTIONNAIRE to help us with our planning for these two days.

As you know, I step away from Southbrook for Term 3 while I am on sabbatical. The amazing Mrs
Lindsay will be Acting Principal and Mrs Marsh will be Acting Deputy Principal.
Take care and I look forward to connecting with everyone again in Term 4.

Ngā mihi nui
Julie

http://www.schoolinterviews.co.nz
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1C_NtnF7C0dfEGsAMscIBocinsK6vum2abzXqdNZRpJA/edit


Southbrook Superstars…
A huge congratulations to Hiyori and Javahn who represented Southbrook School at the Canterbury
Cross Country last Wednesday.
Javahn finished in the top 30. Awesome running Javahn! We are proud of you both.

Milo Superstars Week 9

Other Notices…

School Uniform
Southbrook School uniform is available through: southbrookschool@impakt.co.nz
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Term Planner…

Term 3 2024

JULY Week 1 Tuesday 23rd Whānau Meetings 2-5:30pm

Thursday 25th Whānau Meetings 2-7:00pm

Friday 26th Learning Space Celebrations
@ 2:45 (Whānau welcome)

Week 2 Tuesday 30th PTA Meeting 5:30 in
Staffroom

AUGUST Week 3 Monday 5th - Friday 9th Ngahere Swimming 11-12

Tuesday 6th One Day Winter Sport
Competition for Te Awa &
Aoraki

Wednesday 7th NC Cantamaths Competition
8:30-12:30

Board Meeting @ 6:30

Friday 9th Learning Space Celebrations
@ 2:45 (Whānau welcome)

Week 4 Monday 12th - Friday 16th Ngahere Swimming 11-12

Week 5 Wednesday 21st ChCh Cantamath
Competition from 4:00pm

Friday 23rd STAFF ONLY DAY
School closed

Week 6 Thursday 29th House of Bricks Lego Fun

SEPTEMBER Week 7 Tuesday 3rd PTA Meeting 5:30 in
Staffroom

Friday 6th Learning Space Celebrations
@ 2:45 (Whānau welcome)

Week 8 Wednesday 11th Non uniform Day raising
funds for Big Brother Big
Sister

School Enviro Afternoon

Board Meeting @ 6:30

Week 9 Thursday 19th Kapa Haka Festival
12:30-2:00

Friday 20th Learning Space Celebrations
@ 2:45 (Whānau welcome)

Week 10 Monday 23rd

Monday 23rd - Wednesday
25th

Book Fair begins

Te Awa Camp

Tuesday 24th Book Fair Character Day

Friday 27th End of Term Assembly @
1:45



MARK YOUR CALENDARS - 19 OCTOBER 2024

The itinerary is confirmed, and the registrations have been sent. Our planning is well underway, and we can’t wait to see

you all at the Jubilee Celebrations in October.

Your registration forms have been either delivered, emailed or posted and can be returned via email or printed and

handed back to Kerry in the office. RSVP by 16 August. If you know of a relative that was a Southbrook student, and

they haven’t received a registration pack, please let us know – we are working off several databases and trying to find

some past students is proving to be quite tricky.

We have three sausage sizzles planned at Pak n Save to help with the cost of our 150th commemoration seating. We

would love to see some volunteers put their hands up for an hour shift. Please email or text us to put your name down.

The dates are Sunday 14 July, Saturday 24 August and Sunday 29 September. 10am – 2pm.

We are so grateful for our local supporters; we really could not do it with our local sponsors. Huge thank you goes to:

McAlpines Mitre 10 Mega Rangiora Horton Signs

Daniel Smith Monteiths

FRESCA Mediterranean Coffee Culture

Town Hall Cinemas IT Evolution Ltd

Next term we will be asking for help on the 19th October at The Main Event with rosters for various games, activities and

food. If you have a preferred time that you would like, get in early and guarantee your time slot😊

Our website is live and if you have any photos that you would like shared in the gallery section, please email them

through – we would love to see them.

www.southbrookschooljubilee.com

jubilee@southbrook.school.nz

Ph / Text 0276289984

Many thanks

The Jubilee Planning Team

ENIRO FUNDRAISER

Baby Strawberry plants for sale: CORRECT CASH ONLY

- 3 individual plants for $5 this last week of school ( limited number of plants)

- Term 3, Week one-two: six packs $5 each
Can pre-order on form provided beside the plants or email lynley.sollitt@southbrook.school.nz (Up to 24
pre-orders available and it will be pick-up from school)

Note that vege packs etc will be available late August, early September.
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